
 
 

Friday, February 28th, 2025 

 

 

Re: Request for Proposals  

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Twin Cities International Schools (TCIS) is seeking proposals to provide various services 

for the upcoming 2025-2026 school year. The contract is renewable up to two times, 

depending on the provider's satisfactory performance. TCIS seeks fully licensed and well-

established vendors to provide student, staff, and family services. Our Request for Proposals 

(RFP) a r e  posted on the school’s website.  If you are interested in submitting a proposal, 

please follow the directions outlined in the RFP. 

 

 

The deadline to submit a proposal is March 14th, 2025,  at  4:00 p.m.  Proposals  must  

be mai led in  a sealed envelope to  277 12th Ave.  N Minneapol is ,  MN 55401. 

A selection committee will review and evaluate all proposals and may request additional 

information or interviews with any bidders. 

If you have any questions o r  c o n c e r n s  regarding this RFP, please get in touch with 

Mr. Ismail Ahmed at 612-465-8407 or email ismaila@iecmail.net  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Ismail Ahmed  

Director of Finance & Operations 

277 12th Ave. N 

Minneapolis, MN 55401 

mailto:ismaila@iecmail.net

